Memo

To: Munster Town Council

From: Deputy Chief Daymon Johnston
Date: October 6, 2025
Re: Agreement with NIPSCO to Provide Electrical Service to Pole

The Munster Police Department is in the process of upgrading our camera systems and
are in the need of placing a pole with electricity, provided by NIPSCO, to power an LPR
camera in the area of 45th Street and State Line (10-45" Street). The placement of the
pole and electrical service is an extension of the Town’s fiber projects started last year.
The cost of the electrical service installation is $5,741.77.

Recommendation

By motion and roll call vote authorize Town Manager James Marino to enter into an
agreement with Northern Indiana Public Service Company for extension of facilities to
supply electrical service to complete camera and fiber projects located at 10-45% Street
for the amount of $5,741.77.
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